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Ysgol Maes Y Mynydd 

Pentredwr 

Rhosllanerchrugog 

Wrecsam 

LL14 1DD 

Rhif Ffon: 01978 832970 

 

Maes Y Mynydd School 

Pentredwr 

Rhosllanerchrugog 

Wrexham 

LL14 1DD 

Tel No: 01978 832970 

 

 Challenge, inspire and achieve together 
Pennaeth/Headteacher: Mrs J Rowlands 

 E-mail: mailbox@maesymynydd-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 

http://maesymynydd.cymru/ 

 

 
Attendance 

Whole School Attendance 

11/12/17 – 15/12/17 

89.4% 

 

Class of the Weekk 

11/12/17 – 15/12/17 

Class Pine Mr Hughes 

95.8% 

 
 

RESIDENTIAL TRIPS 

PLACES STILL AVAILABLE 

PLEASE SEND FORMS AND 

£10 DEPOSIT TO SCHOOL 

OFFICE  

Year 6 

Cardiff 28th Feb – 2nd March 

2018 

Year 2 

Pentrellyncymer  14th – 15th 

May 2018 

Year 4 & 5 

Nant BH 4th -6th June 2018 

 

 
Holiday club 

 
Holiday club will be open 

from 
 2/1/17 – 8/1/17. 

To book your child in, 
please contact Miss 

Mcbride on 01978 832981 
 

 

Code Club  

 

is at Wrexham Library on 

Thursday 11th January for 6 

weeks at 4-5pm 

Talk to library staff to find 

out more 

Tel - 292090 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

was a huge success! We 

raised £229.65 

 

Many Thanks for your 

continued support! 

Christmas Concerts 

 

Thank you for your support at 

the Christmas concerts and 

your positive comments. All 

proceeds will be shared 

between classes to provide toys 

and games for breaktimes and 

golden time. 

At the end of a very busy term I would like to take the opportunity to say a few thank yous. 

Firstly a big thank you to all the children who have worked so hard this term. Secondly a big 

thank you to all the staff, you have certainly earned your Christmas break. 

Finally to you as parents who have supported both the school and your children this term. Can 

I on behalf of everyone at Maes Y Mynydd wish you a very happy Christmas and best wishes 

for the New Year. 

Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda. 
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Monday 8th January Staff training Day – School closed to 

pupils 

Tuesday 9th January School opens for Spring Term 
 

Safe Walking around school 

Just a reminder regarding the green markings around school. These are the Safe Walking routes 

should the playground be icy. We hope we won’t need them too often but as we are now into winter, 

green paths will be gritted first. Please ensure you follow the paths to avoid slippery surfaces.  

 

Severe weather: 

We are now into winter and the threat of severe weather is upon us. 

If we need to close the school due to severe weather we will send a text alert to parents and put 

the closure on the Wrexham Council website and our own school website. This could be at the start 

of the day or to close the school part way through the day.  Please could you avoid phoning the 

school unless absolutely necessary in these circumstances as staff are ringing in to let school know 

if they are able to attend. 

When there has been overnight snowfall, we make the decision as early as possible as to whether 

school is open or closed. In the event of severe weather we may delay the start of the school day in 

order for us to prepare the school for opening.  Our general principle is to open the school whenever 

possible – we use our knowledge of the school site, the weather forecast and our staff availability 

to do this. All of these help decide if we open, close or partly open. 

 maesymynydd.cymru/ 

Wrexham.gov.uk  

 

 Please can you make sure the school office has your up to date mobile numbers, as during 

last week’s snowfall, a few numbers were incorrect. 

 

 


